
Reference #: 2022-48-IPF 
From:  Inpatient, Value, Incentives, and Quality Reporting Outreach and Education 

Support Contractor 

Sent:   October 7, 2022 

To:   IQR, OQR, ASCQR, HVBP, IPF, and PCH 

Subject:  Claims-Based Measure Reports Are Moving! 

An announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

Claims-Based Measures (CBM) are moving from the Managed File Transfer (MFT) system to the Hospital 
Quality Reporting (HQR) System. 

You’ll soon be able to download CBM reports from the Claims-Based Measures page of HQR. 

Starting November 8, 2022, CBM reports will only be available via MFT by request. 

We’re working on a tutorial video that will show how to access the page in HQR and download the 
reports.  

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, please contact the CCSQ 
Service Center at QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov, or by calling, toll-free 866.288.8912 (TTY: 877.715.6222), 
weekdays from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET. 
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